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The Yamuna Expressway Industrial Development Authority (YEIDA) has received a proposal
from Blue Sky Vantage, a US-based consultancy firm, to develop an “American City” near the
upcoming Noida International Airport in Jewar.

The proposed project spans 1,200 acres across four sectors and will include campuses of American
educational institutions, along with business, commercial, and institutional facilities such as hospitals and
schools. The US firm plans to invest $4 billion over the next six years to bring this ambitious project to life.

The strategic location of the proposed “American City” near the Noida International Airport and along the
Yamuna Expressway offers excellent connectivity and accessibility. This, coupled with the growing demand
for quality education and healthcare facilities, makes the region an attractive destination for such a
development.

YEIDA CEO Arun Vir Singh stated that the proposal has received in-principle approval, and officials have
been instructed to allocate 1,200 acres of land for the project.
“The U.S.-based company requested 1,200 acres to establish an international-standard educational
institute with facilities for performing arts and cultural programs. Several top U.S. universities will partner
in this venture,” Singh said.

This development comes on the heels of similar proposals for a Korean City and a Japanese City in the
region, further highlighting the increasing global interest in the Noida region.
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